Mre Murray said he had been impressed with inerecsed enthusiasm in

Lawrence, particularly omong ex-servicemen. He liked the idea of the model showing
the Hill. .

Mre Postlethwaite read IMr. Tanner's letter regording progress with the
campanile and driveway architectural planse

The chair posed the question concerning the naming of the carillon after
an individual donor. There was discussion, but no vote.

Adjournment of trustees for meeting of Executive Cornitteecs

Signed '

Secretary




